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LEPHALALE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY STRATEGIC PLANNING SESSION

The Lephalale Local Municipality concluded the second day of the Municipal 
Strategic Planning session on Tuesday 04 March 2025.

The session started with teams being divided into four commissions that deliberated 
and shared best business practices on sound governance, administration and 
operational, service delivery, economic growth and financial sustainability. 

During the session a solid foundation was laid whereby key service delivery priorities
were identified which aligns with the objectives of the Municipality that will assist the 
needs of the community.

The session also provided plans and strategies, by setting goals, which will be 
implemented and to solidify the municipal commitments and ensure that the plans 
are both practical and impactful, paving the way for a brighter future for the 
municipality.
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